
 

 

 
11 January 2023 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Stay and Play Sessions 
 
We are delighted to invite you to ‘stay and play’ sessions with your child in Nursery on 
the following dates. 
 
Monday 23 January 2023 
Tuesday 31 January 2023 
Friday 03 February 2023 
 
The session will last for 50 minutes from 8:50am – 9:40am, and will give you the 
opportunity to play and explore with your child in their learning environment.  This will 
also give you the opportunity to play alongside Mrs Bertenshaw and Miss Doyle. 
 
You are welcome to attend any sessions, please let Mrs Bertenshaw know which 
sessions you would like to attend either via Tapestry or at the classroom door. 
 
These sessions are for parents only.  Please do not bring any other children with you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

A.Micklethwaite 
 
Miss A Micklethwaite 
Assistant Head Teacher 
 
  


